From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Ceretti"s Grocery and Hardware
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:28:27 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 8:08 AM
Subject: FW: Ceretti's Grocery and Hardware

From: Paul McGillivray [mailto:paulm@novafiltrationtech.com]
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 4:23 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@jirac.pe.ca>
Subject: Ceretti's Grocery and Hardware

Dear Mr. MacEwan,

We're writing to you regarding some recent disturbing news that we've heard concerning the construction of the
DP Murphy Retail outlet in our hometown of Borden-Carleton and the negative effect it will have on our local
grocer and hardware store, Ceretti's.

We totally agree with Mr. Ceretti when he states, "If the community were to lose their grocery store it would be
devastating”. Ceretti's isn't just a grocery store, it's a hardware store, it's a butcher shop, it's a gas station (one of
three in town) a fourth just doesn't make any sense! Ceretti's is the go-to store for not only the common needs but
out of the ordinary needs that this community just can't do without! It's a one stop shop.

Our family strongly objects to the construction of the DP Murphy Retail outlet in our community of Borden-
Carleton. We all agree that Ceretti's is a business that we just can't lose.

Sincerely,
Paul and Kimberley,

Borden-Carleton, PE
pfimcgill@gmail.com
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